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Protect Maine farmers, their employees, and Maine’s food supply; vote against Rep. 
Harnett's anti-farming bills LD 151 and LD 1022. Why do we continually try to fix 
things that aren’t broken as a government. LD151 and LD1022 will have a negative 
impact on farming as a business and make the difficult proposition of hiring and 
retaining employee’s even harder! This reeks of bureaucrats who have zero 
experience in business and in farming listen to a small minority and neglecting the 
needs of the people who engage in this business.  Adding more layers of bureaucracy 
to already difficult business situation is not an improvement.  Vote against LD 151 & 
1022, our farmers are too important to be playing political games with. 


